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I would like to register my objections to this application on a number of grounds. | am the landlord of the Laurel
Inn in Robin hoods bay, the pub is 400 years old, it features in many promotional pictures of Bay and is a
landmark to visitors. Despite this trade is still at an all time low as per the national trend, and | feel this
application should it be successful, would do nothing but worsen the situation. Not just the sale of alcohol but
the social impact and the opportunity to promote Bay to attract more visitors in the future would be
considerably lessened.

There is also the question of the plans to sell refreshments and gifts which in my opinion would be totally
unnecessary and brings up the problem of refuse, use of toilets etc in what is a very small (and at present) a very
beautiful area of the village. | hope my objection will given due consideration, | am supportive of enterprise but
not when it is detrimental to my village and will undermine all the hard work the local workers put it in to make
Robin Hoods Bay the special place it is.

Comments made by Mr Dale Wood of Laurel Inn, New Road, Robin Hoods Bay, Whitby, West Yorkshire,
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